
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Meeting Cancellation 
 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 

 

EOC meeting scheduled for October 7, 2024 at 5:00pm has been 

CANCELLED due to the lack of quorum. 

 

For more information, call (262) 473-0101 

                                           Becky Magestro 

                                              Chief of Staff 
 


